
 

 

        COMMITTEE REPORT  
  
  

To:  Chair and Members of the Information, Heritage and Seniors Committee 

From:  Suzanne Dronick, Wellington Terrace LTCH Administrator 
Date:            Wednesday, September 14, 2022 

Subject:  Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care Compliance Visit 

 

 

Background: 
Starting May 30, 2022 and ending June 9, 2022, the Ministry of Long-Term Care was onsite at Wellington Terrace 
for a proactive inspection.  The following Inspection Protocols were used: 

 Falls Prevention and Management 

 Food, Nutrition and Hydration 

 Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC) 

 Medication Management 

 Pain Management 

 Palliative Care 

 Prevention of Abuse and Neglect 

 Resident care and Support Services 

 Residents’ and Family Councils 

 Resident’s Rights and Choices 

 Safe and Secure Home 

 Skin and Wound Prevention and Management 
The LTC inspectors found two areas of non-compliance that were remedied prior to the conclusion of the 
inspection, an assistive device needed to be updated on a care plan and securing the controlled substance 
cupboard to the ground. 
Furthermore, the home received two written notifications.  One related to a failure to measure air temperatures 
and the second was related to medication management.  See the attached public report. 
 

Recommendation:  
 

That the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care Compliance Visit report be received as information. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Suzanne Dronick 
Wellington Terrace LTCH Administrator 


